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June 24, 2025 

Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
City Hall Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
 
RE: BOS File No. 250540 – Temporary Use Authorizations - Support  

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

On June 23, 2025, the Small Business Commission (the Commission) heard BOS File No. 250540 – 

Temporary Use Authorizations. The legislation would simplify and clarify the duration of allowable 

temporary uses, and expand the definition of ‘Retail Pop Up’ uses, which are most common. The 

Commission supports efforts to bolster retail pop up uses, which can activate commercial vacancies and 

corridors.  

 

The Commission supported the legislation with a 6-0 vote, with one Commissioner absent. Thank you for 

considering the Commission’s recommendations. Please feel free to contact me should you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katy Tang 
Director, Office of Small Business 


